
 

December 2, 2020 

 

Due to the current regional increase in COVID-19 cases, our Administrative 
Offices are currently closed through December 16, 2020, and we are 
postponing applications and other housing appointments until January 
2021. We are dedicated to doing all we can to protect our staff and the 

community we serve and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Our emergency phone line for reporting emergency work orders remains 
active by calling (276) 642-2006. For general inquiries, please call        

(276) 642-2001, or email: housingrequest@brha.com 
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